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Thursday	4.30pm	On	Stage	Acting		
(Previously	a	Class	with	Gersom)	
Update	
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Dear	Parents	and	Students,	
	
We	hope	you	all	had	a	lovely	Summer	holiday	and	a	good	break?	
	
As	you	will	know	from	a	previous	communication	sent	out	over	the	weekend	(please	see	the	
attached	communication	in	case	you	haven’t	read	this),	we	are	unexpectedly	down	three	teachers	
for	the	beginning	of	term.	This	means	we	are	all	covering	these	classes	and	it	has	caused	some	
disruption	to	our	timetable	and	classes	and	we	apologise	for	the	late	confirmation	of	your	class	
Teacher.		
	
At	the	end	of	last	term	we	sent	you	a	communication	explaining	that	Gersom	was	moving	to	
Thailand	to	be	nearer	family	as	his	wife	Verity	was	expecting	a	baby.	Therefore,	we	have	made	
some	timetable	changes	and	we	are	delighted	to	say	that	Glyn	Connop	has	returned	to	Centre	Stage	
and	will	take	over	this	class.		
	
Glyn	is	a	perfect	choice	for	this	class	as	he	is	a	very	experienced	actor	and	teacher	and	is	team	
leader	for	this	course	as	well	as	Production	Manager.	Glyn	returns	to	Centre	Stage	after	a	three	year	
break	away,	where	he	moved	to	Poland	with	his	wife	Anna	and	son	Albert.	Previously	Glyn	worked	
with	us	for	five	years.		Some	of	you	may	have	been	taught	by	Glyn	before	or	seen	him	around	the	
Centre	or	recognise	him	from	the	last	two	Centre	Stage	Christmas	productions,	where	he	played	the	
parts	of	Evil	Easter	Bunny!	In	A	Christmas	Carrot	And	King	Trevor	in	A	right	Rubbish	Christmas	last	
years	production.	We	are	very	happy	to	welcome	Glyn	back	to	Centre	Stage	and	his	family	back	to	
Singapore	and	look	forward	to	all	his	great	contributions.	
	
We	feel	sure	that	you	will	continue	to	enjoy	your	classes	with	your	new	teacher	Glyn	and	that	you	
will	grow	and	develop	as	a	person	and	that	you	will	acquire	new	and	valuable	skills	and	that	very	
soon	you	will	grow	to	love	your	classes	with	Glyn,	in	the	same	way	that	you	did	with	Gersom.	You	
will	find	Glyn,	a	fabulously	experienced,	nurturing,	and	an	inspiring	Drama	&	Acting	facilitator.	
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	in	class	on	Thursday	24th	August	and	Glyn	is	especially	looking	
forward	to	meeting	you	all	and	getting	started	over	the	next	few	weeks.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding	in	advance.	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
	
The	Centre	Stage	Team	
	


